
 

Year 1 Newsletter  
Hello Year 1! 

I hope you had a wonderful half term break and spent some time with your families. We have 

lots of fun topics planned this half term. Hopefully we have some beautiful weather so we 

can spend some time outside too! 

Miss Readman ☺  

Important Days 

PE 

Your PE days are on a Monday 

and a Wednesday. On a Monday 

and a Wednesday, you need to 

come to school wearing your PE 

kit. 

Reading Days 

You have one reading day each 

week. It is important that you 

bring your reading book back 

each week and also your blue 

reading log. If you’re unsure of 

your reading day, please just 

ask. 

Spellings 

You will have a weekly spelling 

test on a Friday, make sure you 

are practicing them at home. If 

you lose your spelling sheet, they 

will be uploaded onto ClassDojo. 

 

Maths 

This half term, we will be looking at position and 

directions. We will also look at money and begin 

to look at telling the time. 

English 

We have daily phonics sessions following the 

Sounds-Write scheme. Our weekly spellings are 

linked to the sounds that we have learnt. In our 

writing lessons, we will be looking at poetry and 

we will be writing our own poems. 

RE 

In RE, our topic is ‘Being Sorry’. We will discuss 

why we say sorry and why forgiveness is 

important. We will look at how Jesus forgives us 

when we make wrong choices. 

History 

We will be continuing our new topic, ‘Women in 

History’. We will be finding out about famous 

women in history and how they have been 

influential.   

Science 

In Science, we will be starting our new topic 

about the planets in the solar system. We will 

learn all the names of the planets.  


